
If you stay connected to the latest information via “Tweet,” you can now follow the PSC on Twitter. Receive PSC 

news releases, events, and other information in real time by following @floridapsc.

PSC Chairman Art Graham said, “With Twitter having grown to tens of millions of users in less than four years, 

the PSC wants to ensure that consumers following us have our latest and greatest information, instantaneously.”

The @floridapsc Twitter feed can be accessed from the PSC’s homepage, www.floridapsc.com. You’ll need to 

create a Twitter account to read PSC tweets.

Look for the colorful PSC logo to easily identify Commission news.
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